DEPARTMENT OF PHARMACOLOGY,
Souts Parks Roap,

OXFORD.
TeL. No. 57062.

30th March 1955.

Dear Trueta,

I am extremely sorry that I cannot attend
the Confefence of the Anglo-Catalan Society on
the 18th and 17th of April as I expsct to be in
Home then, Thank you fgrgtelling me aboutbt it
as I would like to have';ome.

Yéurs sincerely,
)”‘Bum

e

Professor J. Trueta,

The Wingfield-Morris Hospital,
Headington,

Oxf ord .




